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Belmont Hills 
 
March 4th, 2022 
 
Dear Silverado Family and Friends, 
 
This letter is to inform you that Joan Newman, Silverado Belmont Hill Administrator, is no longer 
with Silverado. We thank Joan for her service and wish her the best in her future endeavors. . In 
the meantime, Robert “Bob” Snee, our Silverado Berkeley Administrator, will be serving as interim 
Administrator at Silverado Belmont Hills. Bob has over 5 years of experience with Silverado as a 
leader and many more years of experience in the industry as a whole. You will get a chance to 
meet Bob at an upcoming Family Night, invite to follow. 
 
We know these types of changes within the community are difficult and we assure you that we are 
searching diligently for a compassionate leader to serve our residents, associates and families. The 
care and services provided to your loved one is our upmost priority, as well as caring for our 
dedicated associates. 
 
 If you have any feedback, questions or concerns, please email me at tmcmillon@silverado.com or  
Bob at Robert.snee@silverado.com , you can also call Bob at 510-847-6737. 
 
 
  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Tana McMillon 
Tana McMillon 
Regional Vice President of Operations 
Silverado Memory Care Communities  
 
Cc: Belmont Leadership Team 
     
 


